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STP/ELB/PLH/EYFS & Year 1/Beach Party/Ice Cream                    6th July 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of our Topic based learning on the Seaside, Year One and Reception children will be enjoying a ‘beach party’ 
on Monday 23rd July! 
 
We will be celebrating the achievements of the children this year and participating in a number of different fun 
activities.  
 
The children are welcome to come to school dressed in summer clothes; such as shorts, T-shirts, summer dresses 
etc. Please ensure your child wears comfortable footwear, please no sandals or heels. The children do not have to 
dress up on this day, they can come into school in school uniform if they would prefer.  
 
We have lots of seaside themed activities for the children to enjoy, including; a Punch and Judy Show, pool-paddling, 
sand play, outdoor games and much more.  
 
We would love to end our beach party with an ice cream so please indicate below if you give consent for your child 
to partake in this.  
 
We will be outside for some of these activities so please send your child into school with a hat and a water bottle.  
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Miss Huggens    Miss Arthurs 
Year 1     Year R 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
EYFS & Year 1 Beach Party 
 
Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher by Friday 13th July 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________  Class: _______________________________ 
 
I consent to my child eating a vanilla ice-cream with a wafer cone on Monday 23rd July 2018. 
 
My child has the following allergies: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed: ____________________________________________  Print Name: __________________________ 


